From: Vicki Van Linden

Sent: Friday, March 25, 2022 11:51 AM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request delegation status at CPSC meeting/ Tuesday, March 29th, 2022, re: AWAC

recommendation

To Whom it May Concern:

Please grant me delegation status at the Community and Protective Services Committee to take place on Tuesday, March 29th, 2022.

I wish to speak regarding the recommendation provided in the agenda of the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee regarding zoos, particularly Reptilia.

Best regards,

Vicki Van Linden 431 Ridgewood Crescent London, ON, N6J 3H2